
Council Order: 2023-058   Introduced by: Town Manager Brian Howard 

October 30, 2023 

 

 

Purchase of ImageCast Precinct Optical Tabulators 

 

 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to approve the discontinuance of the use of 

Accu-Vote Optical Scan Tabulators, and approve the purchase of ImageCast Precinct Optical 

Tabulators for use in the March 5, 2024 Presidential Primary, and going forward.   

 

Explanation: MGL c. 54, §34 requires that the Town Council vote to: 

 

Approve the discontinue the use of Accu-Vote Tabulators, at least 120 days prior to an election 

at which voting machines are to be used, and  

 

Approve the purchase of Image Cast Precinct Optical Tabulators for use in the March 5, 2024 

Presidential Primary, and thereafter all primaries and elections going forward.  

 

 Funding for the new tabulators was approved in the Town’s 2024 Capital Improvement Plan.     

 

 

 


